

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

October 14, 2016

Manuel Vicente, President Homeland Towers, LLC 22 Shelter Rock Lane, Building C Danbury, CT 06810

RE:

DOCKET NO. 445 - Homeland Towers, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located southwest of the intersection of Old Stagecoach Road and Aspen Ledges Road, Ridgefield, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Vicente:

At a public meeting of the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) held on October 13, 2016, the Council approved the transfer of the Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need (Certificate) for the above-referenced facility from Homeland Towers, LLC to InSite Towers Development, LLC. This approval of transfer is consistent with Connecticut General Statutes §16-50k(b) and conditioned on the consent of InSite Towers Development, LLC to comply with all the terms, limitations, and conditions contained in said Certificate issued on September 4, 2014 and on the timely payment of apportioned assessment charges for the facility under Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50v(b)(2).

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

shed Stein MAB

Very truly yours,

Robert Stein Chairman

RS/FOC/cm

cc: Parties & Intervenors

David E. Weisman, InSite Towers Development, LLC Laura A. Wakefield, InSite Towers Development, LLC

The Honorable Rudy Marconi, First Selectman, Town of Ridgefield

